ARKANSAS GENERAL ASSEMBLY



Senator Tracy Steele Senate Chair Representative Ray Kidd House Chair

Report of the Hospital & Medicaid Study Subcommittee Of the Arkansas Legislative Council

November 20, 2009

Mr. Co-Chairmen:

The Hospital & Medicaid Study Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council met November 16, 2009. The subcommittee questioned Roy Jeffus, Director, Division of Medical Services, Department of Human Services, about several Medicaid contracts that are in the process of being bid. These contracts deal with a variety of services to the Medicaid Program.

The subcommittee requested information about the contracts and will meet again to discuss these contracts in December 2009 or January 2010.

The subcommittee also received an update from the Department of Health about the implementation of the new trauma system.

Respectfully Submitted,

Senator Tracy Steele,
Co-Chair

Representative Ray Kidd,
Co-Chair

TS:RK:jw